



	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	January, 2025 		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Greetings Fellow Laborers,   	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 


Proverbs 3:5 Trust in the LORD with all thine heart; and lean not unto thine own 
understanding. 

  As we cross into 2025 we automatically reflect on what God has done in 2024.  The Lord has 
allowed us to go from Pennsylvania to California.  Our family has been blessed to meet so many of 
God’s choice servants and we are thankful for each of you.  We are thankful for the love and support 
each church, family, and individual has shown us.  I say it a lot, but, we could not go to Denmark 
without each of you. We pray the Lord will bless you in the year to come.  

As we look ahead to 2025 we will be having some major changes.  We have been blessed to get to 
the final stages of deputation and we are glad to let you know that as of now we will be leaving for 
Denmark on April 28th.  Please be in prayer as we finish up the last leg of deputation that we can 
reach the final goal.

We will be busy the next three months as we prepare for our departure.  We will be traveling to 
Alaska, Tennessee, Florida, North Carolina, South Carolina, and Mississippi.  The Lord has been so 
good to us and has kept us safe on the roads thus far.  

Please look at the needs we have below and help us pray that the Lord will provide.
- Visa fees will be $10,000 for 2025
- Cost for house furnishings $5,000
- Tax on van $5,000

We are thankful for the churches who have given so far on the tax for the van and also for the church 
that bought our plane tickets to Denmark. 


May the Lord bless you all in the year to come.


In Christ, 

Bro. Nate Johnson


The Johnson Family

Sending Church

Heritage Baptist Church

Locust Grove, GA 30248

Pastor Terrell Hopkins        


Support Address

Heritage Baptist Church


PO Box 399

Jenkinsburg, GA 30234



